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D91 Announces Settlement On Elections Case 

Idaho Falls School District 91 is pleased to announce it has reached an agreement regarding the elections complaint the prosecutor’s office filed earlier this year. 
[bookmark: _heading=h.b8w1grq9h561]Based upon the settlement, Bonneville County Prosecutor Randy Neal has dismissed the complaint against Margaret Wimborne, the district’s public information officer.
[bookmark: _heading=h.2cxnhipj5flp]The district will continue to provide its valued parents and patrons with the information needed to make voting decisions in accordance with state statutes.  
[bookmark: _heading=h.30j0zll]D91 officials and trustees were eager to resolve this matter in recognition of the increasing litigation costs for D91 taxpayers. 
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